
Hello! 

Thank you for inquiring about Elizabeth High School!  If you are out of District, please contact one of our 

Assistant Principals to make an appointment before beginning the registration process.  They go by the 

first letter of the last name:  

John Everhart – A-K jeverhart@esdk12.org 

Cory Robinson – L -Z crobinson@esdk12.org  

To begin our registration process for the 2025-2026 school year, please go to the Elizabeth High School 

webpage and click on Enroll/Register on the main page.   Then, begin registration for new students.  

Please be sure to include all of your students in this one-time registration process.  You will receive a 

confirmation email back saying “thank you for completing the on-line registration.”  Please email Laurie 

Burke, lburke@esdk12.org, with your confirmation application number along with UNOFFICIAL 

transcripts except for freshman.  Counselors will not meet with you without receiving the student’s 

unofficial transcript/grades first.  If you do not receive this confirmation email, be sure to check your 

spam folder.  If your student has attended Elizabeth School District before, please be sure to check this 

box at the beginning of the registration process. 

Next, after submitting transcripts, you will need to schedule an appointment with your designated 

counselor listed below.  Counselors will be making appointments starting the last week of July, 2025.   

Please print out the supplemental forms for new students and bring the completed forms with you to 

your appointment to give to Laurie Burke, the registrar and be sure to sign the Chromebook 

agreement link.  Check in will be August 5 and 7, 2025.  Freshman orientation will be a half day on 

8/14/25 and school will begin on 8/15/25.  Be sure to check for updates listed on the Elizabeth High 

School Webpage left hand side under “Announcements/Back to School Info.” 

To locate the correct counselor to contact for an appointment, they go by last name: 

Casey Waters – A-D cwaters@esdk12.org 

Andrew Ponn – E-K aponn@esdk12.org 

Keith Kirkland – L-Q  kkirkland@esdk12.org 

Paula Humphrey – R-Z phumphrey@esdk12.org 

You will also find a Welcome Letter attached with more information!   

Thanks again for contacting us and do not hesitate to contact me with any questions- 
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